
 

November 11, 2010 

 

The churches of Christ in Chachalacas, Los Patos, Chalchocoyo 

 

To the Elders of the Church of Christ in Marble Falls, TX. 

 

 We hope that all of you are in good health. We’re doing fine, thanks be to God. In 

the work of the Lord that we conduct each week, we’re striving in accordance with 

God’s Word. 

 

 The activities in the vineyard of the Lord in Las Chachalacas: 

 Throughout their lives, the local brothers have never stopped testifying about the 

Christ that they’ve obeyed and carry in their daily lives. There are few non-Christian 

people who have approached to listen to God’s Word. All the local brothers are 

encouraged in service to God. 

 

 God’s work in Arroyo de Los Patos: 

 Brother Leonal Garcia and his wife and I are visiting homes preaching about 

Christ and reviving souls that have fallen away because of false doctrines. But we 

preach about a crucified Christ. We hope for results. 

 

 Services to God in Chalchocoyo: 

 We have not kept quiet in preaching about Christ and in visiting homes and 

having home Bible studies.  

 

 We’re taking care of services to God in each of the places mentioned and God 

knows of the works in His vineyard. 

 

 My wife and your servant (I) are serving God in our Christian life. 

 

 May God bless you all always. 

 

-Nicolas Felix Angela 

 

 

Translated by:  Nancy Herrington 


